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From: Tessier, Meredith
To: Ibsen, Bronte
Subject: FW: Senior Housing Project at Ina Levine Jewish Community Campus 11-ZN-2020 3-TA-2020
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 11:23:47 AM


For our records.
 


From: Morales, Isol <IMorales@Scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 11:17 AM
To: Debbie Miller <debbie@dwmlawaz.com>
Cc: Tessier, Meredith <MTessier@ScottsdaleAz.Gov>
Subject: RE: Senior Housing Project at Ina Levine Jewish Community Campus
 
Dear Ms. Miller,
 
Thank you for sharing your support of this project with Mayor Ortega and City Council.  We will make
certain your email is included in the official file as this project moves forward.
 
Best,
Isol
 
Isol Morales
Assistant to the Mayor
Office of Mayor David D. Ortega
3939 N. Drinkwater Blvd
Scottsdale, AZ 85251
Phone: 480.312.2466
Email: imorales@scottsdaleaz.gov
 


 


From: Debbie Miller <debbie@dwmlawaz.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 9:03 AM
To: City Council <CityCouncil@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Senior Housing Project at Ina Levine Jewish Community Campus
 
⚠External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!


Dear Mayor and City Council members:
 
Please support the Ina Levine Jewish Community Campus request to amend their Master Plan to
allow for a new Senior Living opportunity.   This is a great, neighborhood friendly  use that will
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enhance the JCC's ability to serve the community.  Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
 
Deborah Miller
Board member and officer of Jewish Community Foundation of Greater Phoenix


Deborah W. Miller, PLLC


8655 E. Via de Ventura, Suite G-364
Scottsdale, Arizona 85258
debbie@dwmlawaz.com
480-346-1090


31 CFR Part 10, Section 10.35, requires us to notify you that any tax advice in this electronic
message was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of
avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code.


The information transmitted by the following e-mail is intended only for the addressee and
may 
contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any interception, review, retransmission, 
dissemination, or other use of, or taking of any action upon this information by persons or
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited by law and may subject them to criminal
or civil liability. If you received this communication in error, please contact us immediately at 
480.346.1090, and delete the communication from any computer or network system. Thank
you.
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